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The Expert Library 2010 the expert library provides an overview of the changing dynamics
entailed in recruiting and retaining academic library professionals for the 21st century and
contains fresh thinking and insights into what will be required to ensure continued library
relevance and success through its people
Library Manpower 1968 libraries as social and service based institutions are constantly
seeking innovative and effective ways to meet the needs of their users and maintain relevance
amidst alternative information sources they are constantly adjusting to meet the needs of
users contribute to the personal development of users and alight with national development all
of these have placed a burden on libraries to engage in sustainable practices both to increase
their capacity to drive current developmental endeavors and to sustain future relevance global
perspectives on sustainable library practices provides a rich and robust knowledge resource
that brings together diverse sustainable library practices that will revamp library operations
towards optimally meeting the current objectives of libraries as a developmental institution
as well as sustaining value for future operations and service transactions covering topics
such as access efficacy green space development and library service delivery this premier
reference source is an essential resource for librarians library administrators educators and
administration of both k 12 and higher education students of library sciences pre service
teachers researchers and academicians
Global Perspectives on Sustainable Library Practices 2022-10-28 this latest volume contains
approaches from researchers around the world the chapters explore such issues as skills
building and other professional development activities changing demographic profiles of staff
changing modes of resource provision succession planning remote work and planning for linked
data
Library Staffing for the Future 2015-12-09 transform any public library into a truly
sustainable organization not just environmentally sustainable but economically and socially
sustainable as well by following the directions and practices described in this book
sustainability in the context of ensuring the long term success of a public library involves



hair loss treatment hair loss remedies and cures for men and women

2023-08-04 3/19
hair loss treatment hair loss
remedies and cures for men and

women

more than green initiatives and conserving resources sustainability for libraries also
describes efforts to increase their institutions relevance to their communities as well as to
make their programs socially equitable and economically feasible a substantial challenge this
book is a powerful tool that public librarians library directors and library managers can use
to create a triple bottom line tbl sustainable library to lead sustainability initiatives in
their community and to identify and adjust their current practices that are considered
sustainable to improve performance the chapters focus on the elements of library
sustainability separately first addressing economic and environmental sustainability before
examining the aspects of internal workforce and external community facing social
sustainability the author presents numerous case studies throughout the book that enable
readers to better understand how the sustainability principles described play out in the real
world
Creating the Sustainable Public Library 2018-03-15 transforming medical library staff for the
twenty first century focuses on how the medical library can redeploy its staff to support
these new services through actively engaging and empowering them in the process it shares best
practices in developing and motivating staff to accept and welcome the changing priorities of
medical libraries
Transforming Medical Library Staff for the Twenty-First Century 2017-12-20 how we talk about
what we do is just as important as what we do and in communicating the value of libraries to
our society what our profession needs is confidence determination and the will to succeed in
this inspiring and pragmatic new book aldrich shows that the first step towards a sustainable
library is sustainable thinking a determined yet realistic attitude that will help your
library spot opportunities for institutional advancement advocate for and safeguard operating
funds and generate intense loyalty from the communities you serve nothing less than a compass
to help chart the course of your library s future this book begins with a situation report
that examines the myriad societal disruptions that are impacting libraries and discusses why
resiliency is a key component of sustainability defines how sustainable thinking encompasses
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not just the environment but economics and social equity as well provides strategies for
supporting the core values of librarianship by following the three es of sustainable libraries
lays out a host of tactics to build intense loyalty to your library from the inside out
including ways to foster an organizational culture of sustainable thinking through policy
changes and purposeful leadership guides you in communicating effectively with the community
thereby ensuring that your advocacy connects with the maximum number of residents opinion
leaders and decision makers demonstrates how to use construction and renovation projects as
unique opportunities for positive changes andoffers worksheets discussion questions checklists
additional resources and many other useful tools that will help you put sustainable thinking
into action this book will show you how to harness sustainable thinking to move forward with
confidence into the unknown
Sustainable Thinking 2018-11-29 cohn kelsey explore changes undergone by libraries since the
advent of technology the offer new strategies for personnel organisation they define 21st
century library competencies develop competency based job descriptions offer other ideas for
achieving a lean organisation
Staffing the Modern Library 2005 green buildings are better buildings in fact buildings use 36
of the energy in the united states according to the environmental protection agency so green
buildings that use less energy help to address the very real challenges of reliance on fossil
fuel and climate change more than only being environmentally responsible green libraries are
beautiful cost effective high performance buildings that enhance occupant health and comfort
the green library planner is designed for members of library building design teams who
typically are not actively engaged in architecture construction or engineering but who need an
introduction to the rationale for green buildings the elements of green building and the
language of the field it will be equally useful for public officials boards or administrators
who are considering a new green library building a renovated library structure or sustainable
elements for a current library facility mary m carr a library director who is also a leed
accredited professional with national certification first introduces the basic tenets of green
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building she then covers the gamut of green building from design through all phases of
construction or renovation to operations and maintenance chapter highlights include
fundamentals of sustainable building the importance of place energy and lighting indoor
environmental quality water conservation and quality sustainable construction management
techniques commissioning sustainable operations and maintenance with this information the
librarian and related library staff and administrators will be able to design build or
renovate and operate the library in the best way possible while considering the environmental
and economic challenges faced locally and globally in the 21st century
The Green Library Planner 2013-09-11 it is difficult to turn on the television or read a news
story today without learning about how green and sustainable practices are being implemented
throughout society libraries are not exempt from these broader trends in some cases libraries
and librarians have been at the forefront of these efforts greening libraries provides library
professionals with a collection of articles and papers that serve as a portal to understanding
a wide range of green and sustainable practices within libraries and the library profession
the book s articles come from a variety of perspectives on a wide range of topics related to
green practices sustainability and the library profession greening libraries offers an
overview of important aspects of the growing green library movement including but not limited
to green buildings alternative energy resources conservation green library services and
practices operations programming and outreach
Greening Libraries 2012 this practical guidebook presents an infrastructure for training
library staff starting with a robust onboarding process and continuing through a staff member
s entire duration at an institution because library services and resources can change rapidly
ongoing training is an important aspect of library operations training can be a particular
challenge at large multi branch library systems because it can be difficult to ensure all
staff are able to receive the relevant information written for library managers and training
leaders a complete guide to training library staff presents a comprehensive lifecycle for
staff development with a focus on tools and techniques to build a sustainable training program
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set staff up for success in their positions and develop a positive and supportive community
across the library authors emily leachman and a garrison libby spearheaded their library s
movement to largely online trainings which are inclusive of staff at all branch locations this
practical guidebook helps managers and trainers develop a comprehensive plan that allows new
staff to quickly become acquainted with the operations of the library provides ongoing
training to make staff aware of new procedures and services and creates a collaborative and
supportive training environment to empower staff to learn and lead
A Complete Guide to Training Library Staff 2024-10-31 public libraries through their mission
vision and position in the community play a significant part in building community
sustainability and are already positioned to serve as a backbone support organization for
collective impact initiatives
How Public Libraries Build Sustainable Communities in the 21st Century 2023-09-08 using
examples tips suggestions for resources samples and anecdotes from a wide variety of library
practitioners and settings the library staff development handbook shows how to create an
environment that nurtures individuals while encouraging staff opportunities in order to
generate optimal institutional performance
The Library Staff Development Handbook 2017 reviews the literatures on sustainable communities
this volume explores and analyzes the policies practices and strategies related to community
involvement and how this shapes local environmental contexts it debates and shares experiences
generated through the various empirical studies
Sustainable Communities 2008-01-28 covid 19 shifted library services and resources this book
includes narratives of lessons learned and sustainable practices to prepare educators and
librarians for any challenges that might arise in the future all different types of libraries
academic public special and school were impacted by the pandemic and librarians learned
valuable lessons about how to shift and transition in a challenging time in this informative
book librarians instructional designers educators and faculty from all over the world write
about how they pivoted services and resources online to continue to serve patrons during a
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pandemic and beyond as well as which services and programs will be sustainable and scalable
online delivery of programs and services allows librarians to respond to many different
situations emergencies and challenges and this book is a record of the lessons that librarians
learned and the practices they ll implement in the future based on their experiences with
covid 19 sustainable online library services and resources showcases a diverse range of
perspectives on how online learning has changed and grown with a focus on what library
services and resources are here to stay
Sustainable Online Library Services and Resources 2022-10-05 specifically written about the
library work environment this book offers strategies for creating and maintaining a positive
and supportive lis environment that will engage all types of staff resulting in increased
performance workplace engagement is a growing trend in management for good reason the success
of any organization depends as much on the mindsets and attitudes of the staff as any other
factor or material component this book shares research derived strategies for creating and
maintaining a positive lis environment that will engage and empower all types of library
employees strategies that will boost worker engagement and improve performance the information
in cultivating engaged staff better management for better libraries is based on the author s
doctoral research investigating the conditions that lead to higher levels of workplace
engagement and how these elements interact to create an environment that supports engagement
readers will come away with a clear understanding of how to apply these research findings in
the lis field with particular reference to the changing technological environment the nature
of the work and the legislative and political environment the book also includes real life
stories that enable managers to view their own behavior through the eyes of other colleagues
and workers
Cultivating Engaged Staff 2017-11-08 academic library metamorphosis and regeneration continues
the discussions around change and transformation that are taking place in the library
profession today academic libraries are undergoing change at a remarkable rate and have been
through transitions that were unthinkable before disruptive technology changed everything for
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academic libraries changes in higher education scholarly communication and user expectations
are driving a continuous need to adjust transform and re create ourselves this book explores
the changes that led us to where we are today reviews academic libraries that have transformed
and offers suggestions for those who are beginning a change process
Academic Library Metamorphosis and Regeneration 1997* libraries organize their collections to
help library users find what they need organizing library collections may seem like a
straightforward and streamlined process but it can be quite complex and there is a large body
of theory and practice that shape and support this work learning about the organization of
library collections can be challenging libraries have a long history of organizing their
collections there are many principles models standards and tools used to organize collections
and theory and practice are changing constantly written for beginning library science students
organizing library collections theory and practice introduces the theory and practice of
organizing library collections in a clear straightforward and understandable way it explains
why and how libraries organize their collections and how theory and practice work together to
help library users it introduces basic cataloging and metadata theory describes and evaluates
the major cataloging and metadata standards and tools used to organize library collections and
explains in general how all libraries organize their collections in practice yet this book not
only introduces theory and practice in general it introduces students to a wide range of
topics involved in organizing library collections this book explores how academic public
school and special libraries typically organize their collections and why it also discusses
standardization and explains how cataloging and metadata standards and policies are developed
ethical issues also are explored and ethical decision making is addressed in addition several
discussion questions and class activities reinforce concepts introduced in each chapter
students should walk away from this book understanding why and how libraries organize their
collections
Sustainable University Library Development 2001 academic libraries are facing uncertain times
the international higher education environment is very volatile and academic libraries and
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librarians can play a major role in helping to strategically position their parent institution
within it in doing so there needs to be clarity as to what the position of the academic
library is with regard to the role and function it has within the university and how library
leadership can have pan institutional influence and impact there are several ways in which the
academic library can position itself and this collection demonstrates many of these strategic
alignment with the university and its mission is a fundamental part of successful positioning
as is being flexible adaptable and responsive to changing needs requirements and expectations
developments in research support and scholarly communications as well as super convergences
with other academic support departments are examples of such responsiveness these topics along
with other emerging themes such as library functions and institutional partnerships and
collaborations are all discussed in the book and provide the reader with a rich variety of
reflections and case studies on how academic libraries from across the globe have addressed
their position within their institution this book was originally published as a special issue
of the journal new review of academic librarianship
Building Sustainable Collections of Free Third-party Web Resources 2019-08-05 establishing and
maintaining the best possible customer service is essential for every library here is a
training manual that gives you the what to say and what to do to make that goal a reality
Organizing Library Collections 1991-01-01 science libraries in the self service age developing
new services targeting new users suggests ways in which libraries can remain relevant to their
institution this book describes the myriad of new services and user communities which science
librarians have recently incorporated into their routines where applicable the book focuses on
both researcher needs and the simple economics that emphasize the need for new service
development science librarians will have to adapt to changing behaviors and needs if they want
to remain a part of their organization s future as this trend has hastened science librarians
to develop new services many of them aimed at audiences or user groups which had not typically
used the library this book provides timely tactics on which to build a cohesive plan provides
a list of practical targeted services which science librarians can implement presents unified
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topics previously only dealt with separately data management services scholarly communication
digital preservation etc considers economic and resource issues in developing new services
written by an experienced librarian at a global institution
Mobile Library Staffing 2021-05-13 in today s information landscape there are fewer topics
that more urgently demand expansive discourse than digital preservation which touches on
everything from technology to copyright the association for library collections and technical
services alcts steps up to the challenge with this comprehensive overview global in scope it
features case studies and contributions that discuss such key issues as the history of digital
preservation digital preservation and information ethics strategies for getting started
sustaining digitization programs and performing evaluation fine tuning digital preservation
workflows with a look at digital streams matrix for analyzing pathways and tasks preserving e
books mobile device data and other specific types of materials collaborative efforts in
digital preservation including jargon free techniques for engaging non technical colleagues in
digital legacy tools and processes and the copyright legal and administrative issues connected
with digital preservation academic librarians technical services staff technologists and
administrators will all benefit from this incisive collection
Positioning the Academic Library within the University 2006 this third edition of jo bryson s
highly regarded managing information services has been thoroughly revised with an emphasis on
managing for a sustainable future libraries and information services face uncertain times and
this new edition tackles the challenges of planning and managing change future proofing for
tomorrow and leading the transformation to a sustainable future the text also addresses the
integration of information services including librarianship records management and ict
essential reading for information students this text also serves as a comprehensive and
detailed reference on the key management topics for information service managers
Training Library Staff and Volunteers to Provide Extraordinary Customer Service 2018-11-27
learn how to develop manage and maintain a scholarly communications department more and more
academic libraries are being asked to provide scholarly communications services to their
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campuses ranging from general information about copyright law to instruction for creating and
hosting digital repositories and publishing services to support academic librarians and
information specialists in starting their own scholarly communications departments sustaining
and enhancing the scholarly communications department begins by introducing key scholarly
communications concepts including copyright creative commons licenses author rights open
access open educational resources open access e journals and institutional repositories
authors helge tmava and zerangue explain how to develop manage market and maintain a scholarly
communications department they define specific tasks and tools for which many scholarly
communications departments are responsible including intellectual property licensing issues
promoting open access data management and plagiarism conundrums they also discuss strategies
for collaborating with key campus stakeholders and convey which academic degrees benefit and
may be necessary for personnel in a scholarly communications department finally the authors
offer managerial and leadership techniques to increase employee productivity efficiency
retention motivation and happiness within the scholarly communications department
Science Libraries in the Self Service Age 2019-07-03 for most academic libraries archives and
museums digital content management is increasingly occurring on a holistic enterprise level as
most institutions contemplate an enterprise digital content strategy for a growing number of
digitized surrogates and born digital assets libraries archives and museums understand that
these expanding needs can only be met by more flexible approaches offered by a multicomponent
digital asset management ecosystem dame increasingly librarians archivists and curators are
managing an integrated digital ecosystem by coordinating and complementing a number of
existing and emerging initiatives this guide provides a high level overview and offers a
conceptual framework for understanding a digital asset management ecosystem with discussions
on digital collection typologies and assessment planning and prioritization the importance of
a community of practice through associated workflows and an understanding of the critical role
that foresight planning plays in balancing an evolving infrastructure and expanding digital
content with creative cost modeling and sustainability strategies borrowing from the
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principles of data curation integrative collection building requires an understanding of the
library s digital ecosystem of licensed content digitized material and born digital content in
order to ensure strategic growth of institutional collections in the context of long term
holistic collection management plans key elements discussed in this book include the
importance of digital collection assessment analysis and prioritization the realignment of
accession and appraisal methodologies for efficient digital content acquisition the need to
think holistically relating to tool selection and infrastructure development to ensure
interoperability scalability and sustainability of a universe of digital assets the creation
of cross functional workflows in accordance with policies and plans the importance of
advocating for growing resources needed for managing descriptive administrative technical
rights and preservation metadata across the institution and the significance of distributed
digital preservation models with a growing array of associated options for cloud storage
Digital Preservation in Libraries 2017-05-15 environmental policies and initiatives have had a
significant impact on businesses and employment practices across europe the environment
employment and sustainable development is a wide ranging collection featuring contributions by
academics and practitioners from countries including the uk spain switzerland france belgium
the netherlands and ireland subjects covered include the effects of eu environmental
directives programmes and legislation and global conventions and agreements assessment of
environmental training education and qualifications across europe national and international
case studies the commercial logic for businesses in going green examination of the growth in
the public and private sector of career opportunities for those with environmental expertise
Managing Information Services 2019-11-11 informed by the author s long standing work on
violent conflict peace and education in countries of the global south particularly colombia
this open access book presents a comprehensive narrative about the relationship between peace
education historical memory and the sustaining peace agenda advocating for the adoption of a
new perspective on education for sustaining peace through historical memory education on and
for peace in countries wrestling with or emerging from protracted violent conflict is up
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against major challenges and both conventional and critical approaches to peace education are
limited to address these incorporating a focus on historical memory without losing sight of
its own pitfalls into peace education can support learners and teachers to come to grips with
achieving positive peace sustaining change at both the micro individual and macro social and
institutional levels and to develop concepts and practices of effective and legitimate
alternatives to violence and war conceived in these terms historical memory oriented peace
education also stands to enhance the work in progress that is the un led sustaining peace
agenda including its sustainable development goals
Sustaining and Enhancing the Scholarly Communications Department 2021-07-22 this book shows
how lis schools and professional organizations can help information professionals to continue
their education after finishing formal programs to keep up with the growing demands of the
field as technology rapidly advances the need for continuing education increases at an
accelerating rate within 10 12 years of completing formal education most information
professionals knowledge and skills become out of date leaving them only half as able to meet
the new demands of the profession additionally the increase in online education programs for
lis students can limit their connection with practicing professionals and in some locations
their engagement with diverse populations lis schools and professional development
organizations however can support professional development in new and exciting ways readers
will learn how faculty in lis schools are innovating their courses and providing continuing
education experiences taking advantage of the benefits of online digital and experiential
learning projects they are creating meaningful collaborative learning opportunities between
students and practitioners in the field the book also addresses how social media tools can
help online students experience interactive community learning and network within the
profession before they start their positions
Sustainable Enterprise Strategies for Optimizing Digital Stewardship 2002-01-08 the national
road is a comprehensive history of the first federally financed interstate highway an
approximately 600 mile span that joined maryland pennsylvania west virginia ohio indiana and
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illinois in the nineteenth century this book covers the road s contribution to the cultural
economic and administrative history of the united states its decline during the second half of
the nineteenth century and its revival in the twentieth century in the form of u s route 40
the story of the national road embraces an account of its building its constitutional
significance the unique culture that it represented the movements and trends that transpired
across its route and the symbolic value that it held and continues to hold for the american
people beyond its status as an american heritage symbol it serves as a forceful reminder that
the united states must continue to pursue the goal of sustainable national investment that
began with the national road and comparable projects during the early republic
The Environment, Employment and Sustainable Development 2022 covid 19 is profoundly affecting
the ways in which we live learn plan and develop what does covid 19 mean for the future of
digital information use and delivery and for more traditional forms of library provision
libraries digital information and covid gives immediate and long term solutions for librarians
responding to the challenge of covid 19 the book helps library leaders prepare for a post
covid 19 world giving guidance on developing sustainable solutions the need for sustainable
digital access has now become acute and while offering a physical space will remain important
current events are likely to trigger a shift toward off site working and study making online
access to information more crucial libraries have already been providing access to digital
information as a premium service new forms and use of materials all serve to eliminate the
need for direct contact in a physical space such spaces will come to be predicated on evolving
systems of digital information as critical needs are met by remote delivery of goods and
services intensified financial pressure will also shape the future with a reassessment of
information and its commercial value in response there will be a massification of provision
through increased cooperation and collaboration these significant transitions are driving
professionals to rethink and question their identities values and purpose this book responds
to these issues by examining the practicalities of running a library during and after the
pandemic answering questions such as what do we know so far how are institutions coping where
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are providers placing themselves on the digital print and the remote face to face continuums
this edited volume gives analysis and examples from around the globe on how libraries are
managing to deliver access and services during covid 19 this practical and thoughtful book
provides a framework within which library directors and their staff can plan sustainable
services and collections for an uncertain future focuses on the immediate practicalities of
service provision under covid 19 considers longer term strategic responses to emerging
challenges identifies key concerns and problems for librarians and library leaders analyzes
approaches to covid 19 planning presents and examines exemplars of best practice from around
the world offers practical models and a useful framework for the future
Education for Sustaining Peace Through Historical Memory 2007 whatever your role and whatever
size or type of library the principles outlined here can support anyone working to build a
strong community of engaged interested and satisfied library users
Developing and Sustaining Effective Staffing and Workload Practices 2020-11-04 this handbook
presents cutting edge and global insights on sustainable heritage engaging with ideas such as
data science in heritage climate change and environmental challenges indigenous heritage
contested heritage and resilience it does so across a diverse range of global heritage sites
organized into six themed parts the handbook offers cross disciplinary perspectives on the
latest theory research and practice thirty five chapters offer insights from leading scholars
and practitioners in the field as well as early career researchers this book fills a lacuna in
the literature by offering scientific approaches to sustainable heritage as well as
multicultural perspectives by exploring sustainable heritage in a range of different
geographical contexts and scales the themes covered revolve around heritage values and
heritage risk participatory approaches to heritage dissonant heritage socio environmental
challenges to heritage sustainable heritage led transformation and new cross disciplinary
methods for heritage research this book will be an invaluable resource for students and
scholars in heritage studies archaeology museum studies cultural studies architecture
landscape urban design planning geography and tourism
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Leading Professional Development 2011-07-16 while there is a broad spectrum of ecological
sophistication within libraries nationwide and some regions are at the forefront of
sustainable of sustainable design and operations others are just beginning or have yet to
integrate materials recycling into their daily practice a few jurisdictions are mandating leed
certified buildings and carbon neutral practices while others do not yet have these concepts
on their radars
The National Road and the Difficult Path to Sustainable National Investment 2021-07-02 this
book serves the purpose of documenting and promoting african experiences on sustainable
development which encompasses both formal and non formal education sustainable development is
very important to africa but there is a paucity of publication which documents and promotes
experiences from african countries due to their complexity the interrelations between social
economic and political factors related to sustainable development especially at universities
need to be better understood there is also a real need to showcase successful examples of how
african institutions are handling their sustainability challenges it is against this
background that this book has been produced it is a truly interdisciplinary publication useful
to scholars social movements practitioners and members of governmental agencies and private
companies undertaking research and or executing projects focusing on sustainability from
across africa as african nations strive to pursue the un sustainable development goals it is
imperative to cater for the information needs seen across the continent and foster the
dissemination of experiences and case studies which may support both on going and future
efforts the scope of the book is deliberately kept wide and we are looking for contributions
across the spectrum of sustainable development from business and economics to arts and fashion
administration environment languages and media studies
Libraries, Digital Information, and COVID 2009-01-01 robert lajeunesse looks beyond the 20th
century arguments for shortening the work week he writes a careful convincing critique of
traditional full employment policies in advocacy of an alternative macroeconomic paradigm with
an emphasis on greater socioeconomic participation the author proposes a policy of work time
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regulation that is not only appropriate for a 21st century post industrial economy but speaks
to concerns about balancing work and family environmental sustainability stabilizing incomes
and prices and social and economic well being through its unique conceptualization of
employment relations as a social effort bargain this book proposes that governments can
achieve egalitarian and sustainable macroeconomic objectives by regulating work hours equally
important to achieving sustainable full employment and price stability work time regulation
offers the capability for citizens living in an age of abundance to define themselves as
something other than paid employees work time reform represents a first step in a process of
enlightenment in which workers will create an identity through the whole of their
relationships at work home community and at play there is certainly a role for government in
fostering the pursuit of loftier ideals subsequent to a redistribution of work time but the
first precondition for enhanced human development is greater socioeconomic participation which
means more paid work for some and less for others in addition to students and researchers in
economics sociology and political science this book will be of interest to policy makers
policy analysts labour unionists environmentalists and other social reformers
Inside, Outside, and Online 2022-07-29
Routledge Handbook of Sustainable Heritage 2009-12-22
How Green is My Library? 2021-07-09
Sustainable Development in Africa 2009-03-25
Work Time Regulation as Sustainable Full Employment Strategy 1983
Sustaining Tropical Forest Resources: U.S. and international institutions
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